Please help me in welcoming Ms. Justine Kiwanuka, the new Community Support
Worker of Mulvey School effective, Tuesday, November 2, 2020.

Ms. Justine has been a CSW at Winnipeg Adult [ BT |
Education Centre for eleven years and brings an .
excellent skill set to her new role at our school. ,
We all look forward to having her work with our parents, [
students, staff and community members. Please help me g '
in welcoming Ms. Justine Kiwanuka to Mulvey School.
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Message from Mulvey
Community Support Worker

Hello everyone. My name is Justine Kiwanuka. I am the new Community Support Worker at
Mulvey School. I have been working with the School Division for over 10 years. Most of my
work has been with the Adult EAL program, which means [ have been greatly involved and
working with many Newcomer families in Canada, many of them parents of the K-12 kids. |
now have this new wonderful opportunity to work with the children themselves. I love
children and I am looking forward to working with both the parents and children of Mulvey
School. I have networked and closely worked with various Service Providers and
organizations that support our community in Winnipeg and beyond, and I look forward to
continuing this collaboration within the Mulvey School Community and for our students.

I am looking forward to spreading my wings once I settle in, and learning the ropes and
culture of Mulvey School and in my slightly new role. I am slowly reaching out to parents
individually and we are getting to know one another. Due to the “new norm” we are all
working within right now, we are not able to physically meet as a group with parents and do
things together, but as we continue to keep safe, we hope to get together in the near future.
We are all facing drastically challenging times, and an ever-changing process right now.
However, together we will get through it as we continue to adhere to the safety measures of
keep ourselves and our families safe.

I am thankful to everyone: the children, the parents I have met, the staff and the
administration in the school who have been very welcoming and have made it so comfortable
for me to be part of the strong team at Mulvey School. I am sincerely grateful. I look forward
to working with each one of you, and our Mulvey students, parents, staff and the community
partners. I am also looking forward to learning and contributing to the vibrant community
that Mulvey School is serving and is apart of.




